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October Meeting – Thursday October 12th Robert J. Wimberg’s presentation at
the Mary Ann Morgan Library - Kenton County Public Library, Covington 7:00pm.
Mr. Wimberg will discuss the Civil War events in the Cincinnati area. He is a local
author of two Civil War books. 

      Brothers are requested to bring refreshments to the Library for this SUVCW
sponsored event (soft drinks, cookies, etc. suggested). Our business meeting will
be held at Frisch’s on 5th street. At approximately 9:15pm following the Library
presentation. The agenda will include:

Election of officers for our upcoming year. 
Finalize our 2001 Meeting and Event Calendar. 
Preparation for our November 8th Genealogy presentation at the Kenton County
Library. All Brothers are encouraged to provide materials and search information
to present to the public concerning searching for our Civil War Ancestors. 

News from our September meeting– A general business meeting was held at the
Golden Corral Restaurant on 3-L Highway. Issues included: 

Nomination of Officers for our upcoming year. The motion was made to re-
nominate all current Officers to align our service year with National
Headquarters. 
There was discussion about our camp web site and materials needed to expand
our current format. Camp Signals Officer Bryan Greene is our Webmaster. Our
web site address is - http://home.fuse.net/suvcw/ 

We would like to welcome our newest Brother Ken Jones of Alexandria, KY.
Ken’s Second Great-Grandfather Eli A. Blevins served in the 8th KY Infantry
Company C.

Our Commander Jim Kiger gave a presentation on the 119th National
Encampment held in Lansing Michigan, which he attended this past August 16th,
2000.
 
Steve Clifford presented a copy of the original Charter Members of the James A.
Garfield Post No.2 organized March 23, 1882. We hope to transcribe and place
this list on our web site. They had about 162 members! 



Martin Greene asks everyone to check out his new web site that offers
professionally researched Family Name Histories and Coats of Arms. The web
address is - http://www.family-name.cc 

November Meetings– In November we are having 2 meetings. We need a big
turnout, as we will not be meeting in December. 

The 1st meeting will be Wednesday November 8th 7:00pm at the Kenton Public
County Library in Covington. Our Camp is presenting a Genealogy / Civil War
Program. 
Our 2nd meeting will be Wednesday November 15th 7:00pm at the Golden
Corral on 3-L Highway. This is a dinner meeting only. Brothers are encouraged to
bring your Spouse or Friend. 

December– No meeting. Happy Holidays to all !!! 
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